
Wednesday, December 11, 2019 
 

 Students invited to be a part of the Equal Opportunity Schools Focus groups, please turn in your 

forms to the basket at the front desk in the main office by Thursday afternoon.    

 Bibliophiles—see you after school, in the library, to talk about books and our upcoming lock-in.  

Don’t forget to bring your signed fieldtrip forms. 

 Hola, Buenos dias! Good morning Everett High, Latinos Unidos would like to invite you to our 

first Annual Latinx Dance in collaboration with Jackson and Cascade High School. Our dance will 

be hosted in our cafeteria on December 13th. Tickets sales end tomorrow!  They are $5 w/ASB 

and $7 without.   If dancing is not your thing, remember there will be cookie decorating, board 

games, and a movie happening!  Lastly, if you need help purchasing your ticket, we have some 

teachers who want to sponsor students. Go see Ms. Alcántar in room C112. 

 Yearbooks will are on sale now until December 20. This is your last chance to pre-order and 

guarantee you get one! The price is $65 and can be purchased at the Treasurer’s office with cash 

or check. Please remember that you will not be able to purchase a yearbook if you have fines, so 

please take care of those soon.   

 HOSA meets today in Mrs. DeLuca's room for our monthly business meeting.  Updates on 

fundraising, community service, healthcare panel interviews and elections for additional board 

members.  Hope you can make it! 

 Come join ISO after school today in Ms. Park’s room A-310 to learn how to dance with Latinos 

Unidos! 

 Attention all EHS Siblings – if you haven’t had your sibling photo taken for the yearbook, please 

come to A306 after school today.  Today is the final day for sibling photos.   

 Attention Freshmen! If you are needing help with math homework or studying for a test, don’t 

miss GEAR UP’s Math Study Lab every Thursday afterschool in Room C307. Math teachers will 

be available to explain concepts and help you with things you are having difficulty 

understanding. DON’T WAIT!  Math credits are essential to graduate so take the steps NOW to 

get the help you need. That’s Freshmen Math Support every Thursday after school in room 

C307. 

 Congratulations to the girls wrestling team who beat Marysville in a dual, 66-18.  Way to go!   

 

 

Today in sports 

 Boys basketball at Lake Stevens at 7:15 

 Boys wrestling vs Monroe and Anacortes at 7:00 

 


